
Before the second LTTA in Türkiye (02-06 October 2023) the participating students were 
given specific roles to make research on to be able work on their roles as forest experts, 
oceans experts, frozen zone experts, grasslands experts, freshwater experts and world 
leaders in the ‘World summit’ arranged on the final day of the LTTA.  The summit was 
organised according to the instructions proposed by the WWF foundation.  
(https://www.wwf.org.uk/getinvolved/schools/ourplanet). During the week the students 
worked in international groups to prepare for the summit.  During the week we also had 
other project related activities e.g.  a one-day Permacamp experience and visiting the local 
museum of climate change and playing an online escape room game (prepared by the 
Turkish partner) there in international groups. 
(https://view.genial.ly/6479094f0228930018721c06/interactive-content-escape-from-the-
museum)  In addition to project related issues the participants had also a chance to learn 
to know some Turkish culture and visit some historical sites in Istanbul.  

  

 

 

  



During the teachers' meetings the teachers went through Step 2 of the project to make sure 
that everything has been done or to be done during the local activities. The partners also 
checked the present stage of the eBook and agreed on the next activities that will be 
prepared for it during Step 3. The preparations for the LTTA3 in Croatia were started. 

 

 


